
 

 
 

 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 10:38 PM 
 
Subject: Train fare review 2009- 
 
Dear Ipart 
 
I have read the relevant documents surrounding a possible fare increase for train fares 
from 2009. 
 
I am completely against such a proposal and would ask that a moratorium be placed on 
any increase in train fares for the next few years. 
 
 

 


